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Synopsis:
Meek and morose is what Raghav Dubey has been all his life but
when Sarla Koppikar wallops him on his head and almost kills
him, Dubey ji decides to undergo a complete makeover. He
shaves off his moustache, sheds his reticence in female
company and even learns to play the guitar! His career graph
now rockets skywards with his newfound zest and energy
enabling him to work wonders at Mumbai’s Bonny Bank. The
beauteous Avni Singh bowls him over and he is left utterly
lovestruck. Even the very charming Paulomi Bose fails to
distract him. Dubey ji’s bête noire is found dead and our hero
is in deep trouble. Will he be able to bounce back again?
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Book Review by Naleen Chandra
“Dubey ji Bounces Back” may have taken a clue from the two
most interesting eternal stories of transformation.

1. Vidyotma insulted her nincompoop husband, challenged him,
terminated her marriage and left him in the lurch. Then the
fool thought of doing something and eventually, with the grace
of Goddess Kaali, Kalidas attained wisdom. With works like
‘Shakuntala’ and ‘Meghdoot’, the writer does not need any
intro. The beauty of the writer’s expression, keeps the reader
spellbound.

2. Ratnavali’s rejection had stunned and then spurred her
husband. Ratnavali may have expected to guilt her husband into
becoming a follower of Ram. Tulsidas eventually became a
genuine Rambhakt and went on to write the epic Ramayan, which
needs no intro.

In both instances, the wives were instrumental for the
transformation of their husbands. Here the power of the impact
a woman can have on man is to be seen, believed and
experienced. Moreover, neither Tulsidas nor Kalidas followed
any CBSE, IIT, or IAS. The fact of the matter is that the

whole mankind religiously follows them and the so-called
educational institutions include their works in their
curriculum.

In “Dubey ji Bounces Back” the writer had an opportunity to
highlight this particular aspect of human behaviour. I, as a
reader, expected the writer with his vast admin experience to
inspire today’s younger generation so that the Kalidas or
Tulsidas lying suppressed within them eventually awakens.
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CDN & Cloud Security services
game-changer enters India;
more economical features
A new player in a currently cluttered market of CDN started
its services in India early June 2020. ArvanCloud, a new comer
in the field, has successfully offered competitive CDN and
cloud security solutions in Europe, Australia and the Middle
East before entering India.

ArvanCloud, an international cloud service provider, entered
India by launching two CDN PoP sites in New Delhi and Pune,
early June 2020. The company aims to provide Indian websites
and online businesses with cutting-edge technology, more
security, cost-effective solutions and more features comparing

to competitors.

Meanwhile ArvanCloud announced that following expansion of its
CDN infrastructures, it will launch new PoP sites in Indian
mega cities including Mumbai, Bangalore, and Chennai in the
near future. “Covid-19 pushed almost all business sectors to
go online especially small and medium-sized businesses”
ArvanCloud press release reads, “it is important for
ArvanCloud to offer its services in countries that enjoy more
home-based services or products, in order to facilitate use of
cloud services for everyone
and help these businesses to rapidly recover.”

Having more than 40 PoP sites in important locations around
the world including Europe, Australia, East Asia, Central Asia
and the Middle East, ArvanCloud provides economical, secure
and cutting-edge CDN and cloud security services. ArvanCloud
solutions are provided to customers in more than 38 countries.
Anycast network, Web Acceleration, DDoS Protection, Waf,
Firewall, Video CDN, and Live Streaming are among ArvanCloud
solutions. Comparing to its competitors, the company offers
most of its features free of charge and on pay-as-you-go
plans.

The company provides many solutions with several features in
its free tier. They include Managed DNS with unlimited traffic
and Advance DDoS Protection, full features of CDN solution up
to 50 GB in every geographical region (Europe, Austria, Asia,
America), Cloud Security services, and full features of Video
CDN (VoD streaming) up to 10 GB.

ArvanCloud’s integrated infrastructure would enable Indian
websites and online businesses to manage their domains’ DNS

free of charge, fast and secure. It also helps them through
its CDN platform to deliver their website content to an
unlimited number of audiences around the world from the
nearest geolocation that would decrease loading-time and
maintain best quality.

After launching two CDN PoP sites in New Delhi and Pune,
ArvanCloud said that its Mumbai CDN PoP-site would be launched
by end of July 2020, while Bangalore and Chennai CDN PoP-sites
will be operational by end of August.

